
 

  

September 23, 2022
 
 
 
Subject: EMWD Construction Update Near Your Residence – Fall 2022 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) would like to provide you with an update on a project near your residence in 
Moreno Valley. 
  
In April 2021, EMWD began work on a groundwater well project along Los Cabos Drive, between Plaza Sonada Way 
and Iris Avenue, at Victoriano Park.  This well is an important part of our Perris North Groundwater Program, which 
will help provide long-term water quality and supply benefits to the region.  The project is split up into two phases: the 
well drilling phase and the well equipping phase, where the structure, piping, and motors needed to operate these 
wells is constructed.  Crews successfully completed the well drilling phase in August 2021.  
 
Due to supply chain challenges, the commencement of the second phase of the project has been delayed.  EMWD 
anticipates bidding the second phase of the project by Spring 2023 at the latest.  Once the project is awarded to a 
contractor, work is anticipated to begin shortly after.  In coordination with the City of Moreno Valley, EMWD continues 
to maintain the work site, and upon completion of the project, EMWD will be restoring landscaping.  The activities are 
and will continue to be limited to daytime only work. 
 
EMWD appreciates your patience and understanding as we work to complete this important project.  As part of our 
commitment to our customers, EMWD will continue to keep you updated on the status of this work.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 951-928-3777 ext. 4370, or at ramireal@emwd.org.  
You may also visit www.emwd.org/perrisnorth to sign up for e-notifications and to learn more. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Alma Ramirez 
Public Affairs Officer 

 
Si desea recibir comunicaciones sobre este proyecto en Español, favor de comunicarse conmigo – gracias por su atención. 

mailto:ramireal@emwd.org
http://www.emwd.org/perrisnorth

